
NOTICE TO PERSONS INTERESTED IN “PREVENTION OF SIGNIFICANT 
DETERIORATION” PERMIT ISSUES 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Bay Area Air Quality Management District (Air District) 
is maintaining a list of persons who would like to receive written notice of events relating 
to Prevention of Significant Deterioration (“PSD”) permits that the Air District may issue.  
PSD Permits are federal air pollution permits issued by the Air District under the federal 
Clean Air Act for facilities that emit more than certain threshold amounts of certain 
regulated air pollutants.  When the Air District proposes to issue a PSD permit, it 
publishes a draft of the permit and invites members of the public to comment on it.  The 
Air District also publishes a notice when it has scheduled a public hearing on a draft PSD 
permit, when it proposes to deny a PSD permit, and when an administrative appeal of a 
PSD permit has been granted.  Any person who would like to receive written notice of 
such events may contact the Air District to be included on the mailing list for such 
notices by writing or emailing to: 
 
Vanessa C. Hodgson 
Bay Area Air Quality Management District 
939 Ellis Street 
San Francisco, CA 94117   
Vhodgson@BAAQMD.gov 

mailto:vhodgson@baaqmd.gov

